
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 8/07/2024 1:37:20 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

08/07/2024

MS Liz Martinuzzo
ST
NSW

RE: DA2024/0675 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

I hope this happens as there’s just not enough courts so I can play on a regular basis. I work
full time as many new players now do also so there’s not enough courts available for
everyone especially after work hours.
It’s not only great exercise but socially a fun time.
Thank you




